
 

 

 
29 October 2021 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Deferment of AGR Dues 
 
Ref: “Vodafone Idea Limited” (IDEA / 532822) 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that the Board of 
Directors of the Company has approved the exercise of the option of deferment of the 
Company’s AGR related dues by a period of four years with immediate effect, in accordance 
with the notification dated 14 October 2021 issued by the Department of Telecommunications 
(DoT) to the Company.  
 
The other option offered in the said notification by DoT will be considered by the Board of 
Directors of the Company within the stipulated timeframe.  
 
The above is for information and dissemination to the members. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For Vodafone Idea Limited 

 
Pankaj Kapdeo 
Company Secretary 
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